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Mass Intentions

Saturday, March 12th
5 pm: Yvonne Azzi †
7 pm: Rigoberto & Ana Linares †

Sunday, March 13th
8 am: Bill Stahl †
10 am: The People of All Saints Parish
11:30 am: Joseph Leehans, Sr †

Monday, March 14th
6:30 am: Mike Santi
9 am: Joan Goodall
12:10 pm: Joseph Scott Pullium †

Tuesday, March 15th
6:30 am: Christina Gouge
9 am: Ray Newcomer †
12:10 pm: Chester Borton, Sr †

Wednesday, March 16th
6:30 am: Sister Isamarie
9 am: Barbara Santi 
12:10 pm: Daniel Gouge

Thursday, March 17th
6:30 am: Sister Stephanie
9 am: Fr. Pontian Kiyimba
12:10 pm: David McNamara †

Friday, March 18th
6:30 am: Sister Jacinta
9 am: Frank & Helen Collaro †
12:10 pm: Donald Burkett, Sr †

Saturday, March 19th
9 am: Therese, Marie Therese & Anthony 
Campbell
5 pm: Marjorie Ann Wedgie †
7 pm: Juan Pablo Hernandez †

Sunday, March 20th
8 am: John Donovan †
10 am: Marion Campbell †
11:30 am: The People of All Saints Parish

Readings for the week of March 13, 2022
Sunday: Gn 15:5-12, 17-18/Ps 27:1, 7-8, 8-9, 13-14/Phil 3:17—4:1 or 3:20—
4:1/Lk 9:28b-36
Monday: Dn 9:4b-10/Ps 79:8, 9, 11 and 13/Lk 6:36-38
Tuesday: Is 1:10, 16-20/Ps 50:8-9, 16bc-17, 21 and 23/Mt 23:1-12
Wednesday: Jer 18:18-20/Ps 31:5-6, 14, 15-16/Mt 20:17-28
Thursday: Jer 17:5-10/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6/Lk 16:19-31
Friday: Gn 37:3-4, 12-13a, 17b-28a/Ps 105:16-17, 18-19, 20-21/Mt 21:33-43, 
45-46
Saturday: 2 Sm 7:4-5a, 12-14a, 16/Ps 89:2-3, 4-5, 27 and 29/Rom 4:13, 16-
18, 22/Mt 1:16, 18-21, 24a or Lk 2:41-51a

Our priests will be available to hear confessions during Lent at the  
following !mes:
· Saturdays a"er the 9 AM Mass
· Sundays between Masses (9:05 am - 9:55 am & 11:05 - 11:25 am)
· Wednesday from 5 PM to 6 PM
· By appointment, please contact the parish office
Adora!on of the Blessed Sacrament
· The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed each Friday a"er the 12:10 

PM Mass and will be reposed before the English Sta!ons of the 
Cross begin at 6 PM.

· On the First Fridays during Lent, Adora!on will take place from 
a"er the 9 AM Mass on Friday un!l the 9 AM Mass the following 
Saturday.

Sta!ons of the Cross
· Sta!ons of the Cross in English will be each Friday at 6 PM in the 

church.
· Sta!ons of the Cross in Spanish will be each Friday at 7:15 PM in 

the church.
Lenten Dinners
· The Knights of Columbus will host a simple fish fry each Friday               

between the English and Spanish Sta!ons of the Cross in the                
Parish Hall.  Dona!ons will be accepted.

Donate flowers for Easter “In Memory of” or “In 
Honor of” someone you love.  You may !ll out a 
form in the narthex and place in the collection 

box, or go online to https://
www.allsaintsknoxville.org/news/sponsor-easter
-flowers. Please make your donation no later 
than Sunday, April 10th. All donations will be 

printed in the bulletin after Easter Sunday.



PERSEVERENCE TO SUCCEED 

Raúl and Lilian have faced many challenges while trying to             
provide for their family and pursue their dreams in Guatemala. 

With support from Catholic Relief Services, they have been able 
to overcome these obstacles and grow their business while               

helping their community along the way. In what ways are you 
being challenged to serve others this Lent? Visit https://

www.allsaintsknoxville.org/news/operation-rice-bowl to donate 
or learn more. 

Join the 1,000,000+ par!cipants in 600 ci!es in over 60                  
countries PRAYING in vigil to end the abor!on scourge. All Saints 

parishioners go every Wednesday during Lent from 9am-12 
noon. Bring your prayerbook/rosary/comfortable shoes. To                  

signup or ask ques!ons about All Saints praying in front of the 
true abor!on center in Knoxville this Lent (Mar 2-Apr 9), contact 

Jim Flood 865-742-5080 or forevergold.flood@gmail.com.

The Knights of Columbus are also leading a virtual daily                 
devo!onal for 40 Days for Life for those who cannot a'end in 
person.  Visit h'ps://www.allsaintsknoxville.org/respect-life-

commi'ee to get your daily devo!on.

The tradition of the St. Joseph’s Altar is one of unending 
gratitude and thanksgiving.

In the Middle Ages there was a terrible drought and famine in 
Sicily, a region of Italy. Without any rain, all the crops withered 
and died. The only thing that grew was the fava bean, a food for 
cattle. In desperation, families ate the fava bean in order to            
survive. Turning to St. Joseph for help, they promised to honor 
him always if their prayers were answered. Miraculously, healing 
rains came. In gratitude, an altar was dedicated to St. Joseph 
with the best of the foods they harvested; and in thanksgiving 
they shared this food with others less fortunate.

Sicilians who came to America continued the tradition of the St. 
Joseph’s Altar with petitions, thanksgiving, and generosity                  
towards others.

The altar has three tiers representing the Trinity. Saint Joseph is 
placed on the top, and throughout the tiers are flowers, baked 
goods, fruits, and bread. A basket for petitions is placed on the 
altar, and the food is shared with the poor. Fava beans are  
handed out as a reminder to pray to Saint Joseph. 

Please consider contributing to the altar and to those in need. You 
may bring baked goods, bread, fruit, or flowers and place them on 

the altar as you arrive for Mass the weekend of March 19/20. 
Please wrap all baked goods, as these will be donated to                       
Samaritan Place and Ronald McDonald House. Use only                       

disposable platters as they WILL NOT be returned.



The St. Vincent de Paul HELPLINE is                                    
865-474-8618, Call any time and leave a 
message.

The St. Vincent Food Pantry is open             
select Saturdays.  The next pantry is 
March 19th from 10 AM to Noon in the parish hall  
kitchen. Reservations must be made by calling                      
865-352-1388.

Nicodemus Club will meet on Sunday, March 
20, at 9:30 AM in room 106 in the RE Building 
for ninety minutes. The featured speaker will 
be Sister Maria Juan Anderson, RSM, Bishop 
S!ka’s Execu!ve Secretary. Sister Maria’s                   

subject will be “The Bea!tudes.” Nicodemus Club is open to 
all adults who wish to learn more about their Catholic Faith. 
For more informa!on, contact Gene Masters at 865-539-
2756, or by email at masterseugene@gmail.com.

Knoxville Catholic High School is currently                     
accep!ng teaching applica!ons for the 2022-
2023 academic year in the following subject 
areas: English and Biology. Excellent benefits 

and opportuni!es for extracurricular involvement are 
included. Qualified applicants should submit a le'er of 
interest and resume to: Jane Walker, Academic Dean, 
Knoxville Catholic High School, 9245 Fox Lonas Road, 
Knoxville, TN 37923 or email at 
jane.walker@knoxvillecatholic.com.

Come learn about C.H.A.P. - Catholic Chari!es Columbus Home 
Assis!ng Parents - on Monday, March 14, 2022 at 7 pm. The 

program is a home-based parent educa!on and support service 
that provides paren!ng educa!on, crisis interven!on, and case 

management for families that are experiencing life stressors 
that impact paren!ng abili!es. Elizabeth Sullivan, the Knox 

county program coordinator, will share her experiences working 
with program parents and families and answer any ques!ons 
about the program. C.H.A.P. par!cipants are recipients of All 

Saints Back-to-School, Thanksgiving and Giving Tree programs. 
The March 14th Social Ac!on Commi'ee program will be held 

in the day chapel and streamed at h'ps://allsaintsknoxville.org/
social-ac!on

Does your child attend Catholic School? If they are in a 
sacramental year (2nd or 5th grade) we need you to 
register for Faith Formation so we can include your 

family in this year’s Sacraments! Not in a sacramental 
year? We still want to keep you updated on family 

ministry opportunities or activities for students! Please 
register with our Faith Formation program so we can 

add you to our distribution lists! https://
www.allsaintsknoxville.org/registration-2021-2022

s                   

Health and Mental Wellness Expo
The healthy human: Bringing mental, physical, and                      

spiritual health together

Please mark your calendars for this first ever event at                   
All Saints Parish Hall!!

Friday, August 19 5:00pm-8:00pm
Saturday, August 20, 9:00am-4:00pm

· There will be speakers throughout the day and a                  
variety of informa!on about All Saints suppor!ng              
ministries and other health-related informa!on from 
our Knoxville community!

· Speakers are commi'ed and par!cipants have been 
filled.

PLANNING MEETING FOR HEALTH AND WELLNESS                      
EXPO-Thursday, April 7 at 6 PM. If you would like to help 
with the Expo, volunteers will be needed to plan, adver!se, 
set up and clean up, decorate, provide hospitality for par-
!cipants, and much more!  Please plan to a'end the 
mee!ng and let Chris!ne Lucheon know that you would 
like to help. clucheon@dioknox.org

Our Lenten Food Drive will benefit the Ladies of             
Charity and Crazy Quilt Food Pantries. Items needed 
are the following canned items (pop-tops are best): 
tuna, chili, vegetables, fruit, beans, and soup.  We   

also need cereal, SPAM, TANG or other shelf stable 
juice, peanut butter, macaroni and cheese, spaghetti 
sauce and Similac baby formula with blue, orange or 

purple lids. Additional items, such as paper towels and                 
personal hygiene products are also appreciated. In 

advance, thank you for your continued support of this 
annual activity!



Leader: Donna Terzak
penguin7@prodigy.net 

865-531-3839

Volunteer Opportunity: Our March volunteer day at Second 
Harvest Food Bank in Maryville is on Friday, March 18th from 9 
AM to noon. Volunteer hours benefit Ladies of Charity. Contact 
Donna to help out.

Lunch Bunch: Join us to “catch up with friends” on Wednesday, 
March 16th at Olive Garden in Turkey Creek.  RSVP to Donna by 
March 14th.

We have several fun and exciting activities planned for our group 
this month! Please be sure to check your newsletter or visit             

allsaintsknoxville.org/prime-timers for information on all activities!

The most important conversation you have each day 
is with yourself. It regulates self-esteem and                  
establishes your very sense of self. Harnessing this 
conversation to help you become the best version of 
yourself is critical. Allowing it to work against you, 
leads you down a long, slow, steady hill toward                
self-pity, mediocrity, and sadness.

If you needed to radically change your life and you 
could change only one thing, your inner-dialogue – the way you speak 
to yourself – would be a very strong candidate for that note: is your self
-talk positive or negative? Are you speaking to yourself in a way that 
builds you up or tears you down? How you speak to yourself is far 
more impactful that how anybody else speaks to you. One of the              
reasons is because we always believe the things we say to ourselves, 
even when we are wrong. Even when they are not true. 

How many beautiful, healthy women tell themselves they are fat? How 
many successful men tell themselves they are worthless? These             
illusions and dozens like them are so common they are clichés.

Sunday, March 13, will be Knights of                
Columbus Day at All Saints Parish. We              
have several activities going on after all 
Masses that day, including the following:

¨ Pancake breakfast
¨ Items for sale from the Paraclete
¨ Medic Blood Drive bene!ting Victoria Acosta, a young 

daughter of All Saints parishioners
¨ Presentation on investment and retirement              

options

Please join us for any or all of these activities, and thank 
you for your support!

                        

I am 3 months old, the end of my first             
trimester! At 3 inches long and weighing one 

ounce, I can really move around in my       
mommy's womb! I am fully formed!! I can 

even suck my thumb, squint, swallow, move 
my tongue, and make a tight fist! Please 

keep praying for me that I will be born!

Are you Catholic and going through or 
have gone through a divorce or go'en 
out of an unGodly rela!onship? Do you 
wonder if you are alone? You are not! 
Join us Saturday March 19th at 2pm at 
Panera Bread on Peters for fellowship, 
prayer and some healing. Contact Jan Parks 
at JMPrincess1986@gmail.com or Pat Nakagawa 
at pfn87544@gmail.com for more informa!on.

Thank you to all of our parishioners who                                
par!cipated in our Mardi Gras party for St. Mary's 
Legacy Clinic! We are grateful for your a'endance, 
par!cipa!on in the !cket and silent auc!ons, and to 

those who brought food items. With all of your help, we raised 
$1800 for the Clinic! 

Laudato Si - Our Lenten Prayer

God of all, may we be moved to tap into the 
countless ways that human ingenuity, animated 
by your Spirit, has allowed us to collec!vely live 
more sustainably on the Earth, protec!ng the dignity of people 
and planet. We pray that we always priori!ze the dignity and 
rights of workers as we make purchasing decisions at our parish/
in our community, and that we consider how our financial                 
investments impact the health of the planet.

Lenten Sacrifices/Ac!ons
· Serve fair trade coffee at home, work, and church.  Talk 

with those in your circle of influence about how fair trade 
products support the dignity of workers and the earth. 

· Research and commit to making your family and community 
more aware of ways to integrate ethical purchasing into 
your everyday prac!ces.  (Made in America~Union Made~Fair Trade, 
Living Wage~Eco-Friendly~Worker Owned Coop)

· Research and incorporate ethical inves!ng policies in your 
household and your parish/community organiza!ons.

          
All Saints has donated approximately 

$8100 to the Pregnancy Help Center in 
this year's Baby Bottle Drive!! Thank you 
for your generosity!! There remain about 
150 bottles yet to be returned from the 

700 distributed. Please return the                  
remaining bottles because those bottles 
are used by Baby Bottle Drives at other              

parishes.



Parish Contacts

Very Reverend Douglas Owens VG
fatherdougowens@gmail.com

865-474-8605
Fr. Alex Hernandez

fralexhernandez@allsaintsknoxville.com
865-474-8610

Fr. Jorge Mejia
fatherjmejia@allsaintsknoxville.com

865-474-8606
Deacon Ken Conklin

deaconken@allsaintsknoxville.com
Deacon Tim Elliott
telliott@dioknox.org

865-474-8604
Deacon David Lucheon
dlucheon@dioknox.org
Deacon Robert Rust

robert.rust@allsaintsknoxville.com
Kristen Cox—Liturgical Music
music@allsaintsknoxville.com

865-531-0770 ext. 110
Meghan Forbes—Secretarial

meghan.forbes@allsaintsknoxville.com
865-474-8602

Montse Gomez—Administrative
admin@allsaintsknoxville.com 

865-474-8600
John Hafner—Maintenance

john.hafner@allsaintsknoxville.com
865-406-8827

Melissa Harvey—Music Assistant
music.assistant@allsaintsknoxville.com

865-257-9383
Christine Lucheon—Finance

clucheon@dioknox.org
865-474-8601

Carrie Manabat—Faith Formation
carrie.manabat@allsaintsknoxville.com

865-474-8603
Noah McManus—Echo Apprentice

echo@allsaintsknoxville.com
865-474-8607

Annie Nassis—Youth Ministry
annie@allsaintsknoxville.com

865-474-8609
Susan Tribble—Women’s Ministry

suann79@aol.com
865-679-9129

Save the Date! 

The Race for Kids is CCETN's 
annual, premier event.                   
Comprised of a 5K & Family Walk this 
fundraiser race  supports our Children's & 
Family Programming. Our  in-person race 
will be Saturday, April 23, 2022! Taking 
place in Victor Ashe Park, Knoxville, TN. 
Official  registration coming soon!

¡El Grupo Juvenil Amigos de Jesús y María de la 
Basílica Santos Pedro y Pablo en colaboración 
con la Diócesis de Knoxville les invita al Gran 
Concierto para la Pastoral Juvenil el domingo 13 
de marzo de 3:00 a 9:00 PM. Invitamos de 
manera especial a todos los jóvenes, pero el  
concierto está abierto a toda la familia. Los 
jóvenes menores de edad deban estar                 
acompañados por sus padres. El concierto               
incluye música de Estación Cero, Caro Ramirez y 
Ministerio Universal. También habrá una rifa, 
prédica y comida a la venta. El costo es de $15 
por persona o $25 por familia. El evento se 
llevará a cabo en 3426 Clio Ave Cha'anooga, TN 

37407. Para más información puede comunicarse con Julio Quinilla al 423-760-6782 o 
Bri'any Garcia al 865-776-9635 / bgarcia@dioknox.org.

Be transformed by Jesus’ 
love. The next Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter                        
Experiences are Apr 29-May 
1 and Sep 9-11. You can 
also look for virtual                         
experiences and get more 

information and apply online at wwme.org
or by calling 678-242-WWME.

Engaged Encounter Weekend at All Saints! April 22 & 23

Our motto is “A wedding is a day, a marriage is a lifetime.” Most people spend 
months planning and many dollars preparing for their wedding. But how much 
time and effort do we spend preparing for what we hope will last 50 or 60 
years—our marriage? Catholic Engaged Encounter is a weekend to plan for a 
sacramental marriage. It is designed to give couples the opportunity to talk 
privately, honestly and intensively about their prospective lives together—their 
strengths and weaknesses, desires, ambitions, goals, their attitudes about         
money, sex, children, family, their role in the church and society—in a guided format. Cost of 
the weekend is $175 per couple, which includes a certi"cate good for a $60 discount on the 
couple’s marriage license in Tennessee. To receive a $60 discount you must attend a marriage 
preparation weekend within one year of purchasing the license. For more information or to        
register for a weekend, please visit https://knoxville.engagedencounter.com or call Leslie              
Consoli at 865-803-6790.

S.A.S.S.Y. (Service 
A"er School for              
Students & Youth) is 
back for a limited 
engagement! Join us 
to serve dinner at 
KARM Mission which 

is an outreach center to the                  
homeless. Open to 7th graders and 
up and adults. We have two dates                 
coming up: March 24 & April 25.               
Limited slots available. Sign up at: 
h'ps://www.allsaintsknoxville.org/
ym-event-registra!ons
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Residential • Commercial
Carpentry • Decks

Call for More!    865-470-0001
www.certapro.com/east-tennessee/

625 St. John Court  • Farragut, TN 37934  • www.sjncs-knox.org

NOW ENROLLING!  Preschool - 8th Grade 

	 “We Take Care Of The Best Of The Best”
John McElligott, md, facp,mph

Medical Director
9135 Middlebrook Pike • Knoxville, TN 37923

865-558-3038
www.ohswest.com

A Service-Disabled Veteran-Owned Small Business

Providing Help | Creating Hope
865.524.9896
www.ccetn.org

Charles
W. Kite

Former IRS Tax Attorney
Tax Problems • Estates

Wills • Trusts
Business Formation

Commercial Transactions

(865) 604-7605
ckite0804@gmail.com

“Where Your Glass is Always Half Full”     
Chris Robinson – Owner/Parishioner 

11344 Lebanon Road, Mt. Juliet, TN

615.288.3496
            Mon-Thurs 9am -9pm      	

Friday-Sat 9am - 11pm
Sunday 12-6pm

Air Duct Cleaning
Locally Owned & Operated Since 1988

865-675-9988 |www.stanleysteemer.com

(865) 588-3525
1124 E. Weisgarber Rd., Suite 200

Knoxville, TN 
www.knoxpediatrics.com

Lisa B. Padgett, MD

Middlebrook Animal Clinic
9229 Middlebrook Pike, Knoxville, TN 37931
Call us for an appointment! (865) 691-8577

middlebrookvet@yahoo.com

2125 W. Emory Rd.
(865) 938-7517 
www.summitmedical.com

Julius S. von Clef, M.D., F.A.A.F.P
Family Medicine | Pro-Life Family Physician | Parishioner

Meeting East Tennessee’s Primary Care Needs

DINE-IN • TAKEOUT 
DELIVERY • ONLINE

9623 Countryside Center Ln.
Knoxville, TN

(865) 247-4914
portonmexicankitchen.net

Contact Melissa Jones 
to place an ad today! 
mjones@4LPi.com or 
(800) 477-4574 x6570
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Triad
Pools
Custom Builds 

& Service
(865) 357-POOL (7665)
www.triadpools.com

Debbie & Travis Wright
(Parishioners)

3727 Sutherland Ave., Knoxville, TN
865.558.5769

alwaysinbloomtn.com

Dave Ramsey - Endorsed Local Provider

		 Scott Tate
	 All Saints Parishioner	
	 	

	 865.862.8233
scott@tateinsurancegroup.com
www.tateinsurancegroup.com

Aaron G. Margulies, MD
Compassionate surgical

care you can trust

Call 692-1610
Breast & General Surgery
Imelda G. Margulies, FNP

Clinical Genetics Service
Call 692-1602

aaronmd.com

865-777-4000

	 Emily No-Mess
	 Home Organization

Simplify • Streamline
Save Time and Money

865-438-4906
www.EmilyNoMess.com

All Saints Parishioner

		

Kim Pichiarella
	 RE Broker, Notary Public

Cell 203.558.6824
	 Bus 865.688.3232
	 kimpichiare@hotmail.com

“Be merciful as your 
Father is merciful.”

Luke 6:36

FIND ME AT FIND ME AT 
THE FIVE!THE FIVE!

Young Law
Office, P.C.
Katherine A. Young
Sacred Heart Parishioner

Last Will Packages
Probate

Unemployment Appeals

9041 Executive Park Drive, Ste121 
Knoxville, TN 37923

www.younglawknoxville.com

474-1284

James T. Pickering, D.D.S.
Specialist in Orthodontics

and Dentofacial Orthopedics
4741 North Broadway, Knoxville, TN

118 Mabry Hood Rd.  Ste 200, Knoxville, TN

865.687.9412
www.pickeringorthodontics.com

LANCASTER LAND
MANAGEMENT

(865)(865)
617-1200617-1200

Click Funeral Home
“Our Family Serving Your Family”

Knoxville
9020 Middlebrook Pike • 865-694-3500

~ Family Owned and Operated ~
Farragut

11915 Kingstone Pike • 865-671-6100

Wes Hutton, Agent
New York Life Insurance Company

865.385.8464
newyorklife.com/agent/whutton

Life Insurance & Long-Term Care Options from New York Life


